
 

 

 

 

It is heartbreaking to witness the increasing violence and harassment 
towards Asian, Asian American, and Pacific Islander (AAPI) communities since the start 
of the pandemic. Viruses do not originate from nor are they spread by specific racial or 

ethnic groups, and we strongly reject both brash assertions and quiet insinuations to the 
contrary. With respect to the recent, horrific attack on members of the AAPI community 
in Atlanta, our hearts go out to the victims, their families, and to the broader community 

traumatized by these acts of hate and terrorism. 
 

Meeting House Nursery School would like to encourage our families to stand 
in solidarity with Asian American, Pacific Islanders, and global Asian communities 

against racism, xenophobia, misogyny, acts of anti-Asian violence, and hate. It is our 
responsibility to build a better foundation for our children to thrive and grow, and to 

teach them to respect others and to be respected in our diverse community. 
 

 

 

 

        

 

 


